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De Pere survey seeks feedback on municipal services 

DE PERE, WIS. – The City of De Pere is seeking to measure the performance of municipal services and 
identify areas where the City is doing well and where there is room to improve.  

To do so, the City of De Pere has partnered with the St. Norbert College Strategic Research Institute on the 
2022 De Pere City Services Study. This study is being conducted to understand and evaluate the quality of 
services offered to residents in the City of De Pere. 

The City is seeking one adult from each household to take a few minutes to complete an online 
questionnaire. This online survey opened to the public on Monday, May 16.  

An informational postcard explaining the survey also has been sent out to City of De Pere residents and is 
expected to arrive midweek.  

The results of this survey will help direct attention to local needs of City residents. Respondent’s answers 
are completely confidential and will be released only as summaries in which no individual's answers can be 
identified. No names will be connected to answers in any way. This survey is voluntary. 

For those interested in taking the survey, please visit www.deperewi.gov and look for the button to take 
the survey.   
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